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City of Canton, GA 

Finance Department 

Memo 

To: Mayor Hobgood and City Council    

From: Nathan Ingram 

CC: Mr. Billy Peppers, City Manager     

Date: April 22, 2016 

Re: Fiscal Year 2015 CAFR Presentation  

On May 5th , Clay Pilgrim (Audit Partner with Rushton & Co.) will be here to present to you the audited 
financial statements of the City of Canton for the fiscal year ended September 30, 2015.   At that time, 
he will be presenting to each of you a paper/bound copy of the Comprehensive Annual Financial Report 
(CAFR).  Although, I am presenting the City Clerk with an electronic copy should any of you care to 
peruse before the meeting. 

If you have any questions or comments, please don’t hesitate to let me know. 

Respectfully, 

Nathan Ingram 

 


